
November 9, 2021

Veterans Day Observance

SCC will be closed on Thursday, November 11 in observance of Veterans Day.
No classes will be held and all colleges offices will be closed. Thank you to all
our faculty and staff who have served.

More In-Person Classes for Spring
Spring priority registration begins November 15. Students can check their
registration date on MySolano. SCC will be offering more on ground classes
this spring, so for those students who prefer in-person classes, the college will
offer several more options. Check out our spring class schedule!

Please remind students that if they will be coming to in-person classes, they
will either need to upload their vaccination status or get tested.

https://sso.solano.edu/authenticationendpoint/login.do?commonAuthCallerPath=%252Fcas%252Flogin&forceAuth=false&passiveAuth=false&tenantDomain=carbon.super&sessionDataKey=37fad044-a381-4492-96aa-03c1acc1c1bd&relyingParty=Luminis5PROD-my&type=cassso&sp=Luminis5PROD-my&isSaaSApp=false&authenticators=BasicAuthenticator:LOCAL
https://ssb.solano.edu/PROD/syk_class_finder.p_basic_search


Spring Schedule

COVID Testing Update
SCC is now working with Inspire Diagnostic to
provide expanding on-campus COVID testing for
employees and students.

Effective Monday November 8, testing will be
conducted at the same location - Building 1700 -
on the following days and hours:

Monday: 8:00am – 1:30pm and 4:00pm – 6:30pm
Tuesday: 10:00am – 1:30pm 

Wednesday: 10am – 1:30pm and 4:00pm – 6:30pm 
Thursday: 8:00am – 1:30pm  
Friday: 10:00am – 1:30pm 
 
*Please note there will be no testing available when the campus is closed.
 
In order to take advantage of this convenient testing option, people will to go
one of the following links depending on their status:
 

Students: https://www.inspiretesting.com/pre/SOLANOCOMMCOLLE
GE-STUDENT

 
Student
Athletes: https://www.inspiretesting.com/pre/SOLANOCOMMCOLLEG
E-ATHLETE

Employees: https://www.inspiretesting.com/pre/SOLANOCOMMCOLL
EGE-STAFF

You only need to provide your name, address, cell phone number and email
address. The college is paying for the cost of the testing, so no insurance
information is required.
 
Once you have registered, you will receive a QR code. This code will be
scanned at the testing site when you come to be tested. This allows you to
receive your test results within 24 to 48 hours of taking the test. However, if
you test on Friday you will not receive your test results until the end of the day
Monday.

Student Debt Forgiven Due to Pandemic
Solano Community College District is announcing
that debt which students took on and could not be
paid because of the pandemic will be forgiven. Paid
for with federal Higher Education Emergency Relief
Fund (HEERF) money, the forgiveness affects all

https://ssb.solano.edu/PROD/syk_class_finder.p_basic_search
https://www.inspiretesting.com/pre/SOLANOCOMMCOLLEGE-STUDENT
https://www.inspiretesting.com/pre/SOLANOCOMMCOLLEGE-ATHLETE
https://www.inspiretesting.com/pre/SOLANOCOMMCOLLEGE-STAFF


account balances that resulted from enrollment in
the Spring 2020 through Fall 2021 semesters. All
registration holds resulting from these balances will
be removed prior to the start of registration on
November 15th.
 
Community College students have been hit hard
because of COVID-19. By eliminating this debt, we are hoping to remove a
barrier that would prevent them from continuing their education. The debt relief
will affect over 5,500 students and will relieve over $1.1 million of unpaid
balances.

Health Center is Now Open

Health Services is now available. The Student Health Center is staffed by a
public health nurse and a health services assistant who are ready to assist
students, staff and faculty in maintaining optimum wellness. All services are
confidential. Services are free to currently enrolled students. Staff and Faculty
may use the Student Health Center services by paying a nominal fee. Services
are administered by appointment or on a drop-in basis.

The Health Center is open Monday through Thursday, 8:00 am to 7:00 pm and
Friday, 8:30 am to 3:00 pm.

Bookstore Extends Hours
The Solano College Bookstore is extending its
hours on December 16th, 17th, and 20th. The
bookstore will open at 10am and close at 6pm.
Rental books are officially due back on December
17th.

This will allow students to still utilize their books for
finals and give them a chance to return them by the deadline.

Get In-Shape with Discount



SCC Corporate Code: SCCD2100

SCC Theatre | The Servant of Two Masters

More Information

http://blogs.solano.edu/theater/index.php/tickets/


The college will be closed Nov. 25-28 for the Thanksgiving holiday. We
hope you enjoy your break and get some rest as we prepare for the final
stretch of the fall semester.

Important Dates & Deadlines
There are important dates and deadlines to know about
each semester, including add/drop deadlines, waitlist
notifications and holidays.

You can find that information on our website. 

 ​  ​  ​  ​

http://www.solano.edu/ar/dates.php
https://www.facebook.com/solanocommunitycollege
https://twitter.com/SolanoCommColle
https://www.instagram.com/solanocommunitycollege/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SolanoCollege

